
Dear students, 

I am excited to share that students, families, and teachers throughout FCPS and in our school 
community will use Schoology (pronounced /SKOO-luh-jee/) as our learning management 
system beginning Summer 2021.  

Here is what you need to know now: 

 You will have a Schoology account on June 18, 2021. 

 You can learn more about Schoology: https://www.fcps.edu/schoology/students 

 You won’t see any classes until the grading period starts 

 You use your student ID and password to login to Schoology: https://lms.fcps.edu. Look 
for the FCPS logo to make sure you are on the correct login page.  

 

 
Sincerely, 
 


